
From: Jean Wolinsky <wolinskyj@outlook.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/4/2018 6:28:14 PM
Subject: Myrtle Beach McDonalds throws Homeless Man out after someone invited him in to buy 

him a meal.

 
 
We were looking for a place to escape the cold and after seeing this video are NOT planning on entering your state!!!
 
I would be concerned just driving through with Vermont plates on my car after seeing how you treat a homeless 
person who was being bought a ameal.
 
Jean Wolinsly
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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